
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOPE VALE ABORIGINAL SHIRE COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

To All Councillors  

A special meeting of the Hope Vale Aboriginal Shire Council to adopt the Budget for 

the 2024-2025 Financial Year will held on Monday 29 July 2024 at the Hope Vale 

Council Chambers, commencing at 9:00am. 

 

The attendance of each Councillor is requested. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Lawrence Booth  

Chief Executive Officer 

23 July 2024 

 
 
 
 
 


